
Response to Action Item 23 for 08/082022 TNC Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

Action Item 23: April Murchinson will ask the individuals managing the roadway if a sign can be posted 
and will check if there is a date scheduled for reopening the roadway 

 

April Murchinson’s Response via email on 08/17/2022:  

I am glad to report that the entry leading to the U.S. Post Office and Cargo area has been reopened. 
  
However, I would like to reiterate that this route is an option but not the preferred route for any Private 
For-Hire or Transportation Network Company to travel for the purpose of a shortcut from the Airport to 
the Ground Transportation Holding Area. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


